
The Trinity Community Concert Series 
is funded solely by private donations. 

We appreciate your support and look forward 
to continuing our tradition of providing quality 

musical programs for your enjoyment.  
If you would like to make a contribution 

to the 2023-24 season, please complete the 
form below. All contributions are tax deductible 

and will be acknowledged in writing.

Name  ____________________________

Address  __________________________

Address  __________________________

City ______________________________

State, Zip  _________________________

Telephone  ________________________

E-Mail  ___________________________

Please make checks payable to
Trinity Presbyterian Church (USA)

with TCCS noted in the memo line 
and mail to:

Trinity Community Concert Series
Trinity Presbyterian Church (USA)

499 Route 70 East
Cherry Hill, NJ 08034

Welcome Back to TCCS!
The Trinity Community Concert Series is
proud to present the 2023-2024 season 

of concerts for Cherry Hill and the
surrounding community!

All events are open to the public 
in the beautiful sanctuary of 
Trinity Presbyterian Church.

Concerts are handicapped accessible 
and free of charge, thanks to the

generosity of our financial supporters.

Contributions are 100% tax deductible 
to the fullest extent provided by law and
welcome at any time. We invite you to 

join our list of supporters who enable us 
to present excellent concerts here in

southwestern New Jersey.

Trinity Presbyterian Church (USA)
499 Route 70 East, Cherry Hill, NJ 08034 

Tel: (856) 428-2050 
trinpres@trinpres.org • www.trinpres.org 

For more information about the 
Trinity Community Concert Series, contact:

Lisa K. Marcelli
Director of Music

lisa.marcelli@trinpres.org
(856) 428-2050

Go to www.trinpres.org
Click on the Giving tab
Click the How to Give tab 
Click on the red Click Here
Choose Trinity Concert Series from the  
"Choose a Fund" drop-down menu.
Enter an amount and follow the prompts to
complete your donation. OR...

Or... save a stamp and donate online!
1.
2.
3.
4.
5.

6.

Use the photo app on your 
smartphone to scan the QRcode 
at right, then follow steps 5 and 6.

http://www.trinpres.org/


Trinity Community Concert Series
 2023– 2024 Season

The Trinity Community 
Concert Series is funded solely 

by private contributions.

To maintain a series of this
outstanding quality, financial
support from individuals and

businesses who view this as an 
important cultural contribution 

to the Cherry Hill community 
is essential. 

Please turn this page over 
and help ensure the continued 

success of the Trinity Community
Concert Series 

by making a tax-deductible 
gift today. 

It is an investment that will 
pay artistic dividends 

we can all enjoy!

ATLANTIC BRASS BAND
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 1, 2023, 7:30PM
Originally formed as the Wheaton Brass Band by Yorkshire-born Herb Roselle in 1984, the three-time
National Champion Atlantic Brass Band is one of the premier volunteer performing ensembles in the greater
Philadelphia and Southern New Jersey area. Comprised of professional musicians, professors, educators,
and community members, the band is committed to bringing the arts to the community through
entertainment, educational collaborations, and fundraising efforts for local schools and charities.            

 A member of the North American Brass Band Association, the Atlantic Brass Band is a traditional British
style brass band. The band’s repertoire includes hymns, marches, orchestral transcriptions, pop music, and
traditional brass band literature—and, of course, music to help TCCS attendees kick off the holiday season!

THE LAST WHIPPOORWILL BLUEGRASS BAND
FRIDAY, MARCH 1, 2024, 7:30PM 
More than 20 years ago, five guys got together to form a Thursday night club, not for poker but for
something close to their hearts. Their idea was to play the traditional bluegrass music of Monroe, Flatt and
Scruggs, and the Stanley Brothers—tunes that many "bluegrass musicians" seem to have forgotten.

​Such was the birth of The Last Whippoorwill Band, a name spun out from the title of Bill Monroe's The First
Whippoorwill. The band has discovered that many folks truly appreciate the old tunes, and for many
young listeners, the classic sound is a whole new experience.

The Whippoorwills have entertained traditional bluegrass music lovers and others all around the tri-state
area and the festival circuit. Trinity Community Concert Series is excited to welcome them back in our
2023-2024 season!


